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Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

I have been incredibly proud of all of the students’ 
commitment to representing the school this week 
and indeed this year. It has been really pleasing to 
see the support given by other students and staff in 
cheering on our individuals and teams. We had 
mixed results, with our basketball team narrowly 
missing out in the cup final game. However the Year 
10 boys rugby team won their first ever game. It is 
also the first time we have entered a trampolining 
team with five students representing Meadow Park; 
I am delighted that one of our team took 1st place in 
the Advanced Section. At breaktime today the whole 
school gathered together, forming a line of honour, 
where we congratulated the students. It was an 
honour to shake each of their hands and thank 
them. We then posed for formal team photos. This 
half term alone, there have been 35 fixtures that we 
have taken part in, which I think is incredible. I 
believe it takes courage, commitment and pride to 
represent your school and I admire all of our 
students who do so. 

In my weekly whole school assembly I encouraged 
students to balance their holiday with rest but also 
keeping themselves active, either physically or with 
learning. If they are anything like my children, after 
the first week they get bored! We have a fabulous 
library which is normally full of students each break 
and lunchtime and I therefore reminded students 
that they are able to take out books to read, 
including over the holiday. We actively encourage 
reading at Meadow Park, with a range of 
opportunities for reading for pleasure as well as

formal reading. Each week in the whole school 
assembly, we celebrate the students who have read 
the most books, most words and have made 
progress with their reading. I am looking forward to 
catching up with my own reading over the Easter 
break and have set myself a challenge of reading 1 
book per week. 

This week saw the start of our afternoon teas with 
our new students who will be joining us in 
September in Year 7. We have a number of these 
planned over the next term and it is a lovely 
opportunity for parents and children to meet a range 
of staff, including myself, my two Deputy 
Headteachers, our Transition Co-ordinator, our 
SENDCo and members of our House Team. Some 
of you may remember coming along to these 
yourself over the last couple of years.

We have really enjoyed the warmer weather this 
week and I hope it extends into the holidays. Please 
can I remind you, as I reminded students today, of 
the importance of wearing the correct uniform 
including blazer and tie. Some students have said 
they have misplaced some items at home, so I have 
encouraged them to have a good look in their 
bedrooms and elsewhere at home! Thank you for 
your support with this. 

I would like to thank you for all your support so far 
this year and wish you a lovely Easter break. I look 
forward to seeing everyone return on Monday 28th

April. 

With best wishes

Mrs Pettman, Headteacher
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Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Ruby-Rose

Arthav

Joel

Sidiqa

Megan



News from the Library 

What a fabulous term it's been - but what a busy one, too! We definitely feel that 
we've earned a rest over the next couple of weeks ... although with small children at 
home it may not actually feel very restful for us!

We're hoping to have even better clubs in the Library next term, with a big focus on 
Pokemon coming up; here's what to expect in week one...

Chillout Monday:

Mrs Dearden's Book Club (F17)

Chess Club

After school on Monday:

Dungeons & Dragons

Rowdy Tuesday:

Last Word (a word game where you're trying to have the last say)

After school on Tuesday:

Drop in

Geeky Wednesday:
Learn to play the Pokemon TCG (Trading Card Game)

Sporty Thursday:

Match Attax

After school on Thursday:

Drop in

Creative Friday:

Lego building challenge

I hope you have a fun, sunny (fingers crossed!), relaxing and refreshing break -
maybe even enjoying a book or two ... or three - and come back ready for some 
fun - and Pokemon. We can't wait to see you again!

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden 

Librarians



Careers Fair

Thursday saw our annual Careers Fair event held in our theatre.

20 organisations attended including employers, the army, training providers, colleges and 

universities.

We were so pleased that local companies sent along representatives from JLR, , AJA Architects, Kite 

Packaging, The Hill Group and the British Dressage organisation to name a few.

Universities were represented by the University of Birmingham, the University of Warwick , De 

Montford University and Keele University.

Also present were Future Pro Football Academy, the Warwickshire Institute of Sport and local 

training providers including JBC Training, Chamber Training and the Warwickshire Garage Training 

organisation.

Both Warwickshire and Coventry College were in attendance as well as the Ministry of Defence and 

the Civil Service.

Mrs Evans, our Careers Adviser, who organised the event, said “ I am delighted that such a vast 

range of organisations gave their time to attend Meadow Park School . This was such a good 

experience for our students to talk to organisations and find out about what was on offer to them in 

terms of apprenticeships and courses, post-16. I have had some excellent feedback from both 

students and stand holders alike”.

Mrs Evans

Careers Advisor







The Year 8 Boys football team lost in the final this week to Bishop 

Ullathorne. The boys took a 2-0 lead into half time. However, Bishop 

came out strong in the second half and won the game 4-2. Massive 

well done to all the lads who took part in the game.

Player of the match: Saad
















